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Upcoming Diary Dates 
 

• W/C Mon 29th Jan – Churchfield Showcase Heats (2 weeks) 
• W/C Mon 29th Jan – Y6 Mock SATs 
• Wed 31st Jan – Y3 Swimming Starts 
• Thu 1st Feb – Family Bingo Night (6:00pm – 7:00pm, Sports Hall) 

 
Bingo Night 
A reminder that our Family Bingo Night is Thursday 1st January (6:00pm – 7:00pm) in the sports hall. Bring all the 
family along! 
 
Churchfield Showcase 
The Churchfield Showcase is back! Our annual variety showcase will be back on Thursday 29th February 2024. Before 
then, the qualifying rounds will be held over the next 2 weeks in school. If your child has an act or talent they want to 
enter (either alone or in a group), please just let their class teacher know and we’ll give them a date and time over 
the next two weeks. Our school council will be judging, with around 8 acts going through to the Showcase on the 29th. 
 
Spelling Bee 
A HUGE well done to every child who took part in the Spelling Bee! We had the finals today, well done to all finalists, 
and our overall winners: Stanley (Y2), Leo (Y3) and Kaiden (Y6).  
 
Y3 Swimming 
A quick reminder that Y3 swimming starts this week, children will need their swimming kit, a towel and a bag. Girls 
must wear a ‘one-piece’ costume, and boys’ shorts must be above the knee.  
  
Issues or Concerns 
We operate an open-door policy, and staff will always have time to meet with parents and discuss any concerns. 
Staff are available before or after school, as well as our SEND & Wellbeing team, Mrs Foster and myself (either call, 
email, see us on the drive or pop in). This is always the quickest, easiest and best way to solve any issues.  
 
PE Clothes 
Please remember to send children to school with a jumper or jacket for outdoor PE. Every class has at least one 
session outdoors each week, and with the cold weather we’ve had recently, a jacket/ jumper is essential! Please also 
remember to check our uniform policy – football kits/ shirts are not allowed for PE.  
 
Eggstravaganza 
It’s a while off yet, but our Eggstravagazna showcase (egg models) is back nearer to Easter. Our school council will 
be voting on a theme in the coming weeks, so keep an eye out for more information!  


